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St. Anne’s C.E. (VC) Primary School 

“Together with God, Making Learning a Life Long Friend” 

We aspire to be guided in all that we do by our inclusive Christian ethos. We are enthusiastic about life-long learning and share 

wisdom in serving each other and our world.  We encourage all to live lives of hope and aspiration, inspired through acquiring new 

skills and attributes. Dignity and respect are at the heart of our school. 

 

17th May, 2022 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PERSON WITH PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY 

RE ; YEAR 6 UPDATE 

 

Following Mrs Allmark’s recovery from illness, I am delighted to welcome her back to school. 

This coincides with the end of Mrs. Aston’s contract at St. Anne’s C.E. Primary School from 

Thursday 19TH May. As a result, Mrs. Allmark will be taking over Mrs. Aston’s role as class 

teacher alongside Miss Turner in Year 6 from Monday 23rd May for the rest of the academic 

year.  

 

I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs. Aston for her dedication, commitment and efforts 

to prepare Year 6 for their Maths SATs this year. Mrs. Aston has been a super addition to the 

Year 6 team and I hope you will join St. Anne’s in wishing her well for the future. Mrs. Aston 

will still be at St. Anne’s in the short term providing tutoring for Year 4 and Year 5 children 

for a few weeks.  

 

Mrs. Allmark will be directly taking over her role and has liaised with Mrs. Aston and                

Miss Turner. The children all know Mrs. Allmark very well and I foresee a very smooth 

transition for the children as they enter their last half-term at primary school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr. E. Hobson 

Headteacher 
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